
📢 New Announcement from DC Health: CNA Application Now Available in 
Salesforce 

The District of Columbia Board of Nursing is pleased to announce that the Certified 
Nurse Aide (CNA) application is now live in Salesforce. Individuals seeking CNA 
certification in the District can now apply directly through our online licensing 

system. 

👉 To access the CNA application, please visit: https://dohenterprise.my.site.com/
dchealthrenewals/s/licenseapplications

Applicants will be able to: 

 Complete and submit their CNA certification application
 Upload required documents

Please Note: 

 If you previously submitted your CNA application through Credentia and paid
the applicable fees, you must still complete your application in Salesforce. 

However, do not hit “Submit”—instead, notify the Board of Nursing at 
bon.dc@dc.gov, and we will move your application forward. 

 If you have not yet applied, you may begin your application now via the link
above. 

We appreciate your continued interest in serving the residents of the District, and 
we look forward to supporting your entry into the healthcare workforce. 

For questions or technical support, please contact the Board of Nursing at 
bon.dc@dc.gov or call (202) 724-8800. 


